March 30, 2020


Board of Education
800 South 5th Street
Kansas City, KS 66109


RE: Early Graduation


To Whom It May Concern,


My name is Rosie Galdamez, class of 2022.  I would like the opportunity to graduate a semester early from high school. I want to graduate early so I can get a head start on my future and college career. I have taken advanced classes in high school and am a year ahead in my math classes. I have a GPA of 3.69.


Ideally, after graduating in December, I will enroll into Washburn University’s phlebotomy program for the spring semester. This is important to me because I am interested in the process of examining blood and specimens and this certification will enable me to find employment in a variety of healthcare settings during college. 


Following the completion of the program I will earn a pre-engineering degree at KCCC, then transfer to a 4-year university and complete a degree in petroleum engineering. 



Sincerely,



Rosie Galdamez
Class of 2022

